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Flemington should remain in the Federal electorate of Melbourne.  Historical, geographic and demographically
Flemington is strongly connected to Kensington and the inner city.  Flemington residents will be property
represented in an electorate which includes its community of interest.

Flemington is physically a small area which requires specific infra structure with our high population density
and very specific requirements  in a true multi cultural community. 

The inner city has completely different requirements than outlying suburbs and that is why we should remain
under the electorate of Melbourne.   Although our suburb is small  geographically, it is very dense living and we
will be forgotten if included in the very large electorate of Maribyrnong which services areas of land density.

DO NOT RE DISTRIBUTE - WE WANT TO REMAIN IN MELBOURNE, A HISTORY OF OVER 100
YEARS.

Pauline Moore




